
Do NOT Pass Testimony 

Citizen of ND 

On SB 2151 

In the 68th Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

 

Dear Workforce Development Committee, 

 

I am a citizen of ND and am writing in opposition of SB 2151 A BILL for an Act to create and enact a new 

chapter to title 6 of the North Dakota Century Code, relating to the creation of an office of immigration 

and the immigration workforce loan program; to provide a transfer; to provide an appropriation; and to 

provide for a report. 

 

I have been a citizen of ND my whole life, and do not believe that funding a program like this is a benefit 

to me and my family, nor the people of ND. I have worked my whole life, paid taxes and have never 

been offered this type of incentive to live in ND. I do not believe that using our Legacy Funds is 

appropriate for this type of project. 

 

Please NO NOT Pass this legislation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jocelyn Backman 

District 13 Resident 


